
Notes from Wexham and The Ivers Community Board Meeting  
Held on 23rd September at 6:0pm 

 
 
Main Bullet Points:  
 

• The growing indicative project has been withdrawn. 
 

• Guest Speakers present: 
 
a. PCSO Eloise Waring from TVP (Thames Valley Police) discussion on car 

parking issues and highlighted that TVP only have the power to issue tickets, if 
there is an obstruction to the footpaths. 

 
b. Eve Chason, Community Safety Officer, due to growing concerns on safety, TVP 

and the Community Safety Team have decided to set up self-defence classes for 
women. (will get hold of slide pack and share). 

    
 
Project Updates: 
 

• Iver High Street Project Consultation: 

a. Air Quality using 106 monies, headed by Oliver Kraus (volunteers are welcome) 

• Call out for projects (need to encourage applications) 

• Next meeting 20th February 2025.  

 

 

Cllr Kevin Brown 

October 2024 


